
Trash

Household trash is picked up at curbside each week. Residents are allowed up to two 
32-gallon containers per week with not more than 50 pounds per barrel. Households 
with excess trash can purchase trash bag stickers at the Town Office for $1 each.

Days on which Thanksgiving, New Years, and July 4th fall will not be picked up until 
the following week.  Christmas will be collected on the following Saturday.  All other 
holidays’ service will be the normal schedule.


